Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 3:29 PM

To: jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com

Cc: 'Rebekah Westrup'

Subject: RO448, Exxon #7-0104 at 1725 Park St., Alameda

Dear Ms. Sedlachek,

Alameda County Environmental Health has reviewed the Site Assessment and Evaluation of Low Threat Closure dated April 19, 2012 and prepared by Cardno ERI. This document presents confirmation soil and groundwater results. Maximum concentrations
detected were 4,100 ppm TPHg and 2.7 ppm benzene in soil and 1,500 ppb TPHg and 3.4 ppb MTBE in off-site groundwater. Despite the elevated concentrations remaining in soil, ACEH requests that you prepare a draft case closure summary for ACEH’s

review. You may submit a copy in Word to me by e-mail if you wish. Please do not delete any of the sections in the closure form and concentrate on the history and table sections. ACEH will complete parts four through eight.
Sincerely,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




